Peek into next week Year 1

Things to know for the first week back:

% School starts on Tuesday 9th January.

% Red class PE days are Tuesday, Wednesday and Thursday. Forest school is also Wednesday.
Please check the forecast for Wednesday and make sure your child is prepared for the weather.

% Rose class PE days are Wednesday, Thursday and Friday. Forest school is also Wednesday.
Please check the forecast for Wednesday and make sure your child is prepared for the weather.

Enquiry Question of the week

Q:What features might you find in a letter?
Dear, from, capital letters, full stops, finger spaces and re-read it once you have finished.

A summary of next week:

Phonics: y saying /ee/, ea saying /e/, wh saying /w/ and ou saying /oa/.

Reading: Little wandle reading groups x3.

Writing: use adjectives to describe a setting

Maths: Finding one more and one less and using a number line.

RE: What do Jewish people believe about God?

Science: What materials can we find?

Computing: Investigate move commands.

Geography: What are the seas that surround the UK and can we explain where they are?

A weekly overview (subject to change)

Monday INSET day
Tuesday PE kit worn in school for Red.
Wednesday Full PE kit to be worn for both classes. Forest school so please wear weather appropriate clothing.
Thursday PE kit worn for both Red and Rose class.
Friday PE kit worn in school for Rose.

Reading folders should be in school every day and taken home every evening.




We would like you to have a lovely Christmas break and concentrate on having a good time together! Therefore, we
won’t be setting any formal home learning for the holidays. Please continue to encourage your child to read as

close to daily as possible and if they would like to go on Numbots then that would really help them for our Maths
after the holidays.




